
 

 

 
Eni’s Board confirmed the independence of Director Profumo and his 

appointment in Board’s Committees 

 

Rome, 26 May 2016 - Eni's Board of Directors, following the Nomination Committee's 

assessment, verified that Director Alessandro Profumo - appointed by Eni Shareholders’ Meeting 

on 12 May 2016 and previously co-opted by the Board on 29 July 2015 -  satisfies the 

requirements for the position of Director and, in particular, the independence requirements 

according to the law and the Corporate Governance Code, confirming the previous assessments 

already disclosed to the market at the time of the co-option and in the 2015 Corporate Governance 

Report (available on the company website at www.eni.com).  

 

The Board of Directors also confirmed Director Profumo as a member of the Nomination 

Committee and of the Sustainability and Scenarios Committee. His curriculum vitae is available 

on the Company’s website. 
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Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030  
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924  
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): + 80011223456 
Switchboard: +39-0659821   

 
ufficio.stampa@eni.com   
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com   
investor.relations@eni.com  
 
Web site: www.eni.com  
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